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Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 
 

Supporting your children at home with 
their times tables 

 

Our Vision 

At Ghyllgrove Primary School, we want to provide a fun, engaging and 

relevant Mathematics curriculum, which promotes the development of 

confident, independent and efficient mathematicians. By the end of their time 

at Ghyllgrove Primary School, we aim to have developed mathematically 

fluent children who enjoy the challenge of Mathematics, have a solid 

understanding of fundamental mathematical skills and have mastered a set of 

skills that will support them throughout life. We aim for all children to develop 

a strong sense of number and our number system, proficiency in arithmetic 

and an ability to articulate their mathematical understanding and reasoning. 

As well as providing children with rich, real life examples and opportunities for 

the application of these skills in lessons, we continuously seek to provide 

opportunities across the curriculum and through partnership with our families 

at home, to promote Maths skills and shows their relevance in all aspects of 

everyday life. 

 

 

 



 

Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) 
 
The Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) will be 
administered to children in Year 4 in June. 
 
The purpose of the MTC is to determine whether Year 4 
pupils can recall their multiplication tables up to 12x12 
fluently as outlined in the National Curriculum. 
 
Children will be tested using a computer, where they will have to answer 
multiplication questions against a clock. The test will last no longer than 5 
minutes; children will have 6 seconds to answer each question in a series of 
25. 
 
A rapid recall of times tables will form a strong foundation for all maths 
learning that follows and support them throughout their everyday life. All times 
tables will be included within the MTC but more emphasis will be given to the 
6, 7, 8, 9, and 12 times tables as these are considered to be the most difficult. 
 
At Ghyllgrove we practise our times tables daily during our Maths lessons and 
throughout the day, across all areas of the curriculum. We also play lots of 
games and practise saying them aloud. Remember to say the whole 
calculation… 0x6 is 0, 1x6 is 6, 2x6 is 12, 3x6 is 18 not 0, 6, 12, 18… and 
practise them in and out of order. 
 
The aim of this booklet is to show you some of the strategies and games we 
use in school and that you could try at home to help your child with their times 
tables.  
 
We hope you find it useful. 
 
If you have any questions, please ask to your child’s class teacher or 
Mr. Collins (Mathematics Lead). 
 

 
 



 

 



 

 

https://urbrainy.com/mtc 
 
This website replicates the MTC 
assessment the children will sit. 
They will get 3 practice questions. 
After that, they are asked 25 
questions with 6 seconds to type 
their answer. 
 

 

https://urbrainy.com/mtc

